
SLT  looking  for  ideas  for
city bike network
South Lake Tahoe is hosting a workshop to focus on options for
additional bike routes, enhancing the bicycling experience,
and reviewing strategies for promoting safe bicycling in and
around the Y.

Specifically, the area is contained within the Tahoe Valley
Area Plan, which is being put together.

City officials want to know what the public envisions for
future  links  and  strategies  that  should  be  considered  to
improve safety.

The July 21 meeting is at 5:30pm at Lake Tahoe Airport.

For more information, contact John Hitchcock at 530.542.7472.
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